Matt Robinson

Subject: RE: Item No. 15-078SP

From: George Bush

Sent: Friday, April 24, 2015 12:53 PM
To: Brandon Opiela

Subject: Item No. 15-078SP

Brandon,

| wanted to express my support of Don Day's requested zoning change, on the SWC of Hunt St. and Chestnut
Street, ltem number 15-078SP.

Thanks
George Bush



